
 
 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

As you are aware, we use Tapestry as our online learning journey. This provides 

you with the wonderful opportunity to see what your child has been doing in 

school, as well as enabling you to upload observations from home. 

This valuable resource is constantly used by the staff to share the range of 

activities your child has taken part in. Any observations uploaded by parents/ 

carers will go towards supporting the assessment of your child and help to build 

the next steps in their learning. 

Please fill out the required information as requested below and we will complete 

the application on your behalf. Once you receive the email link, you will need to 

activate the account.  

There will be the opportunity to attend a workshop on Tuesday 27th September 

2022, to inform you on how to use Tapestry. Should you need any further 

support using Tapestry, please let your child’s teacher know. 

At the end of the academic year, you will receive a Tapestry link to download 

your child’s profile, therefore we would like to encourage as many of you as 

possible to sign up.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Kind regards, 

EYFS Team  

 



 
 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Please complete the information detailed below. 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parents name…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Registration Base………………………………………………………………………………… 

Email address………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I consent for the school to use my email address to set up the account [ ] 

 

 

 


